
 

 

January 28th, 2021 

 

After working with Rene’ and the Nationwide Gutter team over the last decade on over a dozen 
projects it’s my pleasure to commend them on their work. 

Whether it’s a 6-story wrap with difficult access points, or a simple single-story gutter and downspout 
job, the Nationwide Gutter team has always performed for us.  Meeting or exceeding our safety, 
schedule, and quality expectations has never been a question. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Bette 

Project Manager 

BBL Building Company 


